FW: 303 N WASHINGTON

Lacy Burson

Fri 8/23/2024 3:52 PM

To:Alex Agnor <Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>; Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>;

O 2 attachments (1 MB)

Survey (1).pdf; StreetScape.pdf;

From: Paige Yohn <paige@gfapartners.com>
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 3:48 PM

To: Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>
Cc: Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>
Subject: 303 N WASHINGTON

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender

SEE LARRY’S NOTES BELOW

From: Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 3:28 PM

To: Paige Yohn <paige@gfapartners.com>
Subject:

Note: Additional photos can be reviewed at www.contractordamages.com

In addition to the issues in the survey, we were mistreated, bullied and abused when we attempted to amicably point issues
out to the contractor and city personnel.



